
From: Rummel, Marsha  
Sent: Wednesday, April 25, 2018 11:08 AM 
To: Baldeh, Samba <district17@cityofmadison.com>; Knepp, Eric 
<EKnepp@cityofmadison.com>; Beatrice Hadidian <beatriceh@wil-mar.org> 
Subject: La Fete request at Parks tonight  
 
I support the annual request to extend La Fete hours after 10p for Friday and Saturday July 13 
and 14. This has been approved by BPC in the past years and I hope you will approve it again. 
There was apparently some confusing media reports about the request today so I want to make 
sure we are on same page.  
 
Thanks- 
 
Marsha  
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